
Getting things done – Roseangle car
park and playpark #dundeewestend

I am grateful to the residents who recently highlighted to me the fallen
fence between the car park and playpark at Roseangle.

I contacted both City Development at the council (responsible for the car
park) and Neighbourhood Services (responsible for the playpark) and the Head
of Environment responded helpfully as follows :

“I can confirm that the local environment manager has picked this issue up
and is arranging for an urgent repair.”
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